
 

 
Celebrating the Liturgy  General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: 
Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 
 
Visitation of Sick 
Week commencing 3 Jan 
2016.  

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Recommences 5 January 
 
Holy Hour Dervock 
First Wed of each month at 
7.30pm Next date 3 Feb ‘16 

10 Jan 2016 
Readers  
Sat  Vigil:  Joseph Fleming 
Sun 11.00: Liam Rodgers  
Daily Readers: 
Group C   (from 03 Jan) 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Marie Henry (from 3 
Jan) 

Coffee Morning  
To resume in January         
 
Cleaning Team  
Jan: St Anne’s 
 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7-8pm 
 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

3 January 2016 
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Recently Deceased 
Very Reverend Father George O’Hanlon PP Glenravel  
 
Anniversaries 
First Anniversary James Havlin Vigil 2 Jan 
Mary Jane Connolly, Madelene Gillan, Samuel Graham, 
Andy Hegarty, Sara Jane Hegarty, Rosetta McDaid,  
Mary McKillop, Jeannie Mulholland, James O`Neill,  
Neal John Osborne, Rose Quinn 
 
Holy Day of Obligation  
Wed 6 Jan is the Feast of the Epiphany of The Lord. 
Vigil Mass  Tue 7.00pm, 
                  Wed 9.00am Dervock 
                         11.00am Ballymoney. 
Eucharistic Adoration concludes at 6.00pm Tues 5 Jan. 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                      £1309.00 
Golden Mile:                                 £  100.00 
Church Renovation Fund           £1608.00 
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all our 
collections 
 
Sun Collection 10 Jan:   
Weekly Offering. 
 
St. Brigid’s PS 
P1 enrolment forms available from the school office. 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes Open Night 
For parents of Primary 6/7 children 
Thursday 7 January 2016, 7.00pm 
 
Diocesan Directory available at the back of the church, 
priced £3.00. 
 

Second Sunday of Christmas 
 
Loreto College Coleraine invites Parents, P6 and P7 
pupils to attend its Open Day on Sat 9 Jan                     
from 9.30am – 1.30pm. 
The Principal’s address will be at 9.30am for those who 
live West of the River Bann and 11.00am for those who 
live East of the River Bann. 
This arrangement gives you the opportunity to see the 
College comfortably both inside and outside. 
Year 12 students transferring to Sixth Form are also 
welcome to attend. We very much look forward to meeting 
you. 
 
DOMINICAN COLLEGE PORTSTEWART www.dcpni.net 
OPEN NIGHTS                                                              
Wed 13 & Thurs 14 Jan 2016 (7.00pm – 9.00pm)    
Parents, P7 pupils and other prospective students are 
warmly invited                                                                  
To help manage numbers, could those attending schools 
in the Coleraine or Ballymoney areas come on Wednesday 
and those from Portstewart, Portrush and all other areas 
on Thursday. We are happy to see you on either night if 
one night does not suit. The Principal will speak to 
everyone at 7.00pm, followed by a tour of the school to 
meet students and staff.                                                                            
An Information Day for Prospective Sixth Formers will be 
held on Fri 12 February 2016. Contact the school for 
further details. (70832715) 

The Priests                                                                           
Our Lady of Lourdes School are holding a concert by The 
Priests on Friday 12 Feb 2016 at 8pm. The concert will be 
held in the Diamond Hall at Coleraine University. Doors 
open at 6.30pm. Tickets cost £20. Don’t miss this unique 
opportunity to see the world famous trio live in aid of 
school funds. Tickets available from school office-                   
028 276 65079 

Pope@Pontifex.com 
Let us thank God who is merciful and ever at our side. 
 
 
Please consult our webpage and notice boards for 
more information and event details 
 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/

